
Village School Comes to Campus 
JUNE 23, 2017 

Fourth grade students 
from the Village 
School of North 
Bennington visited 
campus during the 
Spring 2017 term. The 
group toured Crossett 
Library and explored 
a Usdan Gallery show. 

The visit was organized in conjunction with Eileen Scully's 
Explorations in Public History SCT/APA class.  
	
  


